
 

                                 17.03.2023 
 

 
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 

 

 

   Our dear clients, partners and friends, 
 
   Ukraine continues to fight for freedom. Our partners provide us a strong diplomatic 

and military support. This week the 10th meeting of the contact group on Ukraine’s 

defence issues has been held. It was attended by representatives of more than 50 

countries.  Following the meeting, it was decided to transfer more tanks, ammunition 

and air defense systems to Ukraine 

 

   Centravis production also continues to work at full capacity. All equipment is 

running, the Hot and the Cold Shops are working. Our production site in Uzhgorod 

continues to fulfil orders of instrumentation and automotive pipes.   

 

   Our logistics team constantly controls the safest ways to deliver the finished products. 

Our Sales offices worldwide in Essen, Milan, Krakow, Lugano, Houston, and Dubai 

are ready to your requests. The Financial and Administrative Departments, Customer 

support are also ready to help.  

 

   Centravis CEO Yuriy Atanasov and Production Director Andriy Krasjuk stay in 

Ukraine and keep working in Nikopol. 

 

    We value each customer who believes in Centravis and places orders despite the war 

in our country.  That is why our team try to do its best to produce and deliver our 

products on time. 

 

Thank you for your trust and support. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Artem Atanasov aatanasov@centravis.com 

Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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